
 

 

CENTRAL CHURCH’S 
HEALTH AND SAFETY GUIDELINES 

As of September 28, 2020 
 
 
 

 

We are grateful to be meeting for in-person events during this time, and we are making every 
effort to keep all those who walk through our doors safe. The changes we have made to protect 
our congregation and guests include, but are not limited to, the following: 
 

• Limiting the capacity for all in-person events to 33% of the space’s maximum occupancy 

• Requiring registration for all gatherings 

• Adhering to and facilitating social distancing 

• Requiring masks be worn at all time while in the church building 

• Increasing cleaning frequency and using sprayers to disinfect rooms before and after 
use 

• Improving our ventilation and air filtration systems 
 
We strongly encourage people who are in vulnerable populations to stay home. According to the 
CDC, vulnerable populations which are at risk are those over 65 years of age, especially those 
with chronic lung disease; moderate to severe asthma; chronic heart disease; severe obesity; 
diabetes; chronic kidney disease undergoing dialysis; liver disease; or weakened immune 
system. 
 
If you have had any of the following symptoms or have been exposed to anyone with COVID-19 
in the past 14 days, we ask that you please stay home. 
 

• Fever Over 100 
• Cough or Sore Throat 
• Shortness of Breath 

 
Questions regarding Central’s health and safety guidelines should be directed to Dan Miracola, 
Director of Operations, at dmiracola@centralchurchnyc.org. 
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